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Entrepreneurship in a European Perspective

2010-11-05

this textbook focuses on the management challenges of founding a new venture
and managing its rapid growth as the firm evolves it covers crucial
management areas in the entrepreneurship context such as entrepreneurial
finance marketing and human resource management also more hands on management
topics like writing a business plan and choosing a legal form for a venture
are covered a key chapter of the book is dedicated to leadership challenges
in managing rapidly growing young firms located in new industries and
technology areas the book is written from a continental european perspective
to cater for its european target audience in entrepreneurship courses to be
held in english

International Relations

2009

international relations a european perspective presents the main schools of
international relations while underlining the added value of the european
approach contrary to us or east asian perspectives a european viewpoint
adopts a more critical and innovative approach to traditional divides
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The State of Europe

2004

while globalization affects the sovereignty of every nation state european
countries face special challenges due to the emergence of the european union
the state of europe explores the transformation of ideas of statehood in
light of the eu s continued development including rapidly changing notions of
democracy representation and citizenship alongside major shifts in economic
regulation this book will be an essential guide for students and teachers of
economics political science and international relations as well as anyone
interested in the expanding role of the eu worldwide

Religion in Public Spaces

2016-04-08

this timely volume discusses the much debated and controversial subject of
the presence of religion in the public sphere the book is divided in three
sections in the first the public private distinction is studied mainly from a
theoretical point of view through the contributions of lawyers philosophers
and sociologists in the following sections their proposals are tested through
the analysis of two case studies religious dress codes and places of worship
these sections include discussions on some of the most controversial recent
cases from around europe with contributions from some of the leading experts
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in the area of law and religion covering a range of very different european
countries including turkey the uk italy and bulgaria the book uses
comparative case studies to illustrate how practice varies significantly even
within europe it reveals how familiarization with religious and philosophical
diversity in europe should lead to the modification of legal frameworks
historically designed to accommodate majority religions this in turn should
give rise to recognition of new groups and communities and eventually a more
adequate response to the plurality of religions and beliefs in european
society

The Laws of Transparency in Action

2018-07-20

this book examines the issue of free access to information as part of the
openness and transparency principles the free access to public information
has become one of the most hotly contested aspects of contemporary government
and public administration many countries in europe have well established
freedom of information laws foias while others have adopted them more
recently the problems that occur in the implementation of foias are different
due to the legal and institutional context nevertheless patterns of best
practices and malfunctioning are comparable the book analyses in comparative
and empirical perspective the respective main challenges whilst the existing
literature focusses on the legal provisions this book offers practical
insights through 13 national profiles and the eu level on how effective the



cargo work errol fernandes

2023-08-28 5/30
cargo work errol

fernandes

legal provisions of foias really prove to be

Low-carbon Energy Security from a European
Perspective

2016-06-08

low carbon energy security from a european perspective draws on the european
commission s funded project milesecure 2050 it considers low carbon energy
security and energy geopolitics in europe with a focus on four thematic
clusters challenging the energy security paradigm climate change and energy
security objectives the components of a secure and low carbon energy system
energy security in a geopolitical perspective as it relates to economics
resource competition and availability and the influence of large scale
renewable energy projects on energy security and shifting geopolitical
alliances an overarching narrative is that optimizing the energy system
simultaneously across different objectives may be impossible i e lowest cost
least environmental impact minimal downtime regional supply this book
explores these charged topics through insights from a series of novel new
energy project case studies and demonstrates the need for difficult political
conversations within europe and beyond by posing fundamental yet new
questions about the energy security paradigm offers a unique perspective on
low carbon energy security by considering the assumptions behind current
energy security needs suggests the benefit of envisioning energy security
through out of the box scenario development with respect to the energy system
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includes energy in an international scenario with case studies from africa
russia ukraine morroco china south america and europe draws on the european
commission s funded project milesecure 2050

International Business Economics

2006-05-19

this text explores international business economics from a european
perspective dealing not only within business in europe but with the external
trading relationships of the eu and the position of european firms in a
globalized economy an extensive website provides lecturers with support
material also available is a companion website with extra features to
accompany the text please take a look by clicking below palgrave com business
piggott

Nordic Social Attitudes in a European Perspective

2008-01-01

for outsiders the popularity and social sustainability of the extensive scope
of nordic welfare states such as the strong role of the state and high levels
of taxation remains something of a mystery making use of recent international
survey data this important book goes some way towards solving this mystery it
underlines the remarkable success of nordic welfare institutions which help
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to maintain not only low rates of poverty and inequality but high levels of
well being trust social capital and political participation jochen clasen
university of edinburgh uk nordic welfare states have long enjoyed a
leadership position in the provision of social welfare they are now caught up
in the current of thorough going reform that is sweeping across europe this
book uses data from the european social survey in fresh and innovative ways
to demonstrate the resilience of nordic models and to show how political
discourses are changing across a whole range of policy areas peter taylor
gooby university of kent uk this book addresses the effect that institutional
settings typical to the nordic countries have upon people s attitudes and
behaviour placed within a european comparative perspective the analyses
presented by the contributing authors centre around issues relating to the
welfare state politics family and work as well as cultural concerns including
economic morality and religiosity despite differences between the nordic
countries the overall impression given is of a shared outlook and way of life
in the european context the nordic countries particularly stand out as a
distinct group therefore demonstrating their institutional similarities
providing highly rigorous and up to date data with a wide coverage of topics
this book will be of great interest to academics and students in sociology
social policy and political science it will also appeal to anyone interested
in the nordic countries in general

Understanding Media Policies

2012-08-21
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leading scholars investigate media policies in europe inquiring into the
regulatory practices policy tools and institutional features of media policy
making in 14 countries the book offers a fresh assessment of the ways
european media policies are formulated and identifies the factors that exert
an influence throughout the process

Gender and Economics

1997

women have been largely absent as the subject of economic study gender and
economics redresses this imbalance with a user friendly introduction to
gender studies in economics the contributors offer comprehensive coverage of
the economic condition of women throughout europe examining policies aimed at
improving the relative economic situation of women such as affirmative action
equal opportunity and comparable worth giving a unique balance of theoretical
and empirical data it considers the economic theory of gender and economics
the different positions of women in the economy their earning power the
division of labor within the family as well as other gender issues gender and
economics will be of great use to students of labor economics and will also
provide a wider view for all students of micro and macro economics
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The Politics of Climate Change

2019-10-19

the politics of climate change provides a critical analysis of the political
moral and legal response to climate change in the midst of significant socio
economic policy shifts evolving from original ec commissioned research this
book examines how climate change was put on the policy agenda with the
evolution of the united nations framework convention and subsequent
conference of parties the international team of contributors devote in depth
chapters to climate change policies of different nations reductions of
greenhouse gas emmissions legal aspects of external competence and moral
obligatons the political significance of the european experience within the
wider global perspectives of america and asia

Macroeconomics in Context

2017

macroeconomics in context a european perspective lays out the principles of
macroeconomics in a manner that is thorough up to date and relevant to
students with a clear presentation of economic theory throughout this latest
addition to the bestselling in context set of textbooks is written with a
specific focus on european data institutions and historical events offering
engaging treatment of high interest topics including sustainability brexit
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the euro crisis and rising inequality policy issues are presented in context
historical institutional social political and ethical and always with
reference to human well being this book is divided into four parts covering
the following key issues the context of economic analysis including basic
macroeconomic statistics and tools the basics of macroeconomic measurements
including gdp inflation and unemployment as well as alternative measures of
well being and the particular structures of the european economies methods
for analysing monetary and fiscal policy including an in depth coverage of
the instruments and approaches of the european central bank and some coverage
of an open economy the application of the tools learnt to selected
macroeconomic issues such as the euro crisis the global financial crisis
public debt global development and environmental sustainability far more than
any other existing macroeconomic textbook this book combines real world
relevance of the topics covered with a strong focus on european institutions
and structures within an approach that explains multiple economic paradigms
this combination helps to raise students interest in macroeconomics as well
as enhance their understanding of the power and limitation of macroeconomic
analysis visit gdae org europeanmacro for online resources for both lecturers
and students

Industrial Economics and Organization

1996

provides an analysis of industrial economics in theory and practice this text
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includes topics such as coverage of traditional as well as alternative
approaches to industrial economics it covers different theories from
different ideological perspectives and includes examples this book is meant
for students at intermediate and advanced levels industrial economics and
organization a european perspective is a ground breaking text which provides
a rigours and comprehensive analysis of industrial economics in theory and
practice distinctive features of this text include coverage of traditional as
well as alternative approaches to industrial economics detailed explanation
of th relationship between industrial and international economics and also
the relationship between industrial and regional economics examples and
explanations of such groups of firms as clusters and industrial districts
extensive use of european union for illustration of legal economic and
industrial issues ample provision of algebraic diagrammatic and discursive
examples of new industrial economics explanations of both theories of the
firm and theories of industries and equal weight given to the treatment of
theory and practice industrial economics and organization a european
perspective introduces the industrial economics discipline and applies it to
the european union the text is up to date covering the latest theories yet
clarifying the origins and historical development of the discipline

Legal History

1991-01-01

essays on medieval law including a number of comparative studies on england
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and the low countries

Quality of Government and Corruption from a
European Perspective

2013-01-01

in this book the authors tackle the concept of quality of government qog both
conceptually and empirically and apply their focus to eu countries and
regions in a pioneering empirical effort they map out regional qog for the
first time for 172 nuts 1 and 2 regions throughout 18 countries in the eu and
provide a detailed methodology they follow up the quantitative assessment
with three case studies demonstrating the wide variation of qog found within
the countries of italy belgium and romania the book concludes with important
lessons and ideas for future research quality of government and corruption
from a european perspective will offer a unique insight to an important issue
of development within the eu that speaks to students and academics in the
field of comparative politics eu politics development governance and
corruption

A European Perspective for the Western Balkans

2007



cargo work errol fernandes

2023-08-28 13/30
cargo work errol

fernandes

analyses the status quo of the process of integration of the western balkan
countries in the european union

International Strategic Marketing

2004

this comprehensive text provides an in depth appreciation of the theory and
practice of international marketing from a european perspective while
considering the role of europe within global marketing

Europe as Viewed from the Margins

2007

new standards of corporate behaviour have been established in developed
countries obliging them to record information about the triple bottom line in
their annual reports corporations especially multinational companies have had
to develop new strategic orientations research on social environmental and
overall ethical behaviour of companies has been developed the concept of
stakeholder has simultaneously gained a kind of metaphoric evidence the book
comments on the american theoretical foundations of the notion of corporate
social responsibility and more specifically the concept of the stakeholder
and it defines a european perspective
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Stakeholder Theory

2005-10-11

management a european perspectiveadopts a step by step approach based on the
key managerial skills planning organization implementation supervision and
control to provide a practical introduction to the field looking at some
leading international companies keuning draws on various managerial and
organizational concepts including industrial democracy corporate governance
ethics culture and gender ict related changes in industries e business risk
management and network organization among the special features designed to
enhance the learning process are detailed case studies demonstrating the
practical implications of the concepts discussed references in the form of
examples and brief studies with a european or international focus numerous
discussion questions relating to each chapter s theory material from european
newspapers and magazines to reinforce the book s practical orientation this
book is an ideal introduction for students starting out their business
program

Management

2016-03-01

were you looking for the book with access to myeconlab this product is the
book alone and does not come with access to myeconlab buy macroeconomics a
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european perspective with myeconlab access card isbn 9780273771821 if you
need access to the myeconlab as well and save money on this brilliant
resource macroeconomics a european perspective will give students a fuller
understanding of the subject and has been fully updated to provide broad
coverage of the ongoing economic turmoil in europe it s unified view of
macroeconomics helps students to make the connections between the short
medium and long run features updated chapters on the financial crisis
european economic and monetary integration the euro and sovereign debt graphs
and tables focus boxes expand on macroeconomic events margin notes provide
extended definitions and give students additional context need extra support
this product is the book alone and does not come with access to myeconlab
this title can be supported by myeconlab an online homework and tutorial
system which can be fully integrated into an instructor s course you can
benefit from myeconlab at a reduced price by purchasing a pack containing a
copy of the book and an access card for myeconlab buy macroeconomics a
european perspective with myeconlab access card isbn 9780273771821
alternatively buy access to myeconlab and the etext an online version of the
book online at myeconlab com for educator access contact your pearson account
manager to find out who your account manager is visit pearsoned co uk
replocator

Macroeconomics: A European Perspective

2013-06-11
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this unique text is the first to explore leadership in the context of
healthcare systems across europe it investigates leadership and management
learning against the backdrop of increasing european parliamentary influence
the expansion of eu membership and the increasing number of patients staff
governments and healthcare employers viewing europe as a single market for
healthcare provision and employment written by leading authority neil goodwin
this timely book provides an assessment of the literature as well as
practical guidance for developing personal leadership it includes case
studies and examples and is a must buy for all students studying health
management leadership and public management as well as professionals within
health services across europe this is the fourth text in the routledge health
management series

Leadership in Health Care

2013-10-08

existing textbooks on international relations treat history in a cursory
fashion and perpetuate a euro centric perspective this textbook pioneers a
new approach by historicizing the material traditionally taught in
international relations courses and by explicitly focusing on non european
cases debates and issues the volume is divided into three parts the first
part focuses on the international systems that traditionally existed in
europe east asia pre columbian central and south america africa and polynesia
the second part discusses the ways in which these international systems were
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brought into contact with each other through the agency of mongols in central
asia arabs in the mediterranean and the indian ocean indic and sinic
societies in south east asia and the europeans through their travels and
colonial expansion the concluding section concerns contemporary issues the
processes of decolonization neo colonialism and globalization and their
consequences on contemporary society history of international relations
provides a unique textbook for undergraduate and graduate students of
international relations and anybody interested in international relations
theory history and contemporary politics

History of International Relations

2019-08-02

now in its third edition this successful textbook insightfully analyses the
global financial system from a european perspective

Financial Markets and Institutions

2015-06-18

a unique insight into the decision making and food consumption of the
european consumer the volume is essential reading for those involved in
product development market research and consumer science in food and agro
industries and academic research it brings together experts from different
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disciplines in order to address the fundamental issues related to predicting
food choice consumer behavior and societal trust in quality and safety
regulatory systems the importance of the social and psychological context and
the cross cultural differences and how they influence food choice are also
covered in great detail

Food, People and Society

2013-03-09

this volume presents a state of the science review of the most promising
current european research and its historic roots of research on complex
problem solving cps in europe it is an attempt to close the knowledge gap
among american scholars regarding the european approach to understanding cps
although most of the american researchers are well aware of the fact that cps
has been a very active research area in europe for quite some time they do
not know any specifics about even the most important research part of the
reason for this lack of knowledge is undoubtedly the fact that european
researchers for the most part have been rather reluctant to publish their
work in english language journals the book concentrates on european research
because the basic approach european scholars have taken to studying cps is
very different from one taken by north american researchers traditionally
american scholars have been studying cps in natural domains physics reading
writing and chess playing concentrating primarily on exploring novice expert
differences and the acquisition of a complex skill european scholars in
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contrast have been primarily concerned with problem solving behavior in
artificially generated mostly computerized complex systems while the american
approach has the advantage of high external validity the european approach
has the advantage of system variables that can be systematically manipulated
to reveal the effects of system parameters on cps behavior the two approaches
are thus best viewed as complementing each other this volume contains
contributions from four european countries sweden switzerland great britain
and germany as such it accurately represents the bulk of empirical research
on cps which has been conducted in europe an international cooperation
started two years ago with the goal of bringing the european research on
complex problem solving to the awareness of american scholars a direct result
of that effort the contributions to this book are both informative and
comprehensive

Complex Problem Solving

2014-04-04

this textbook offers for the first time a comprehensive analysis of the
classic doctrines and main areas of international law from a european
perspective meeting the needs of the many european law schools teaching
public international law in english special attention is devoted to the
practice of the european union the council of europe and european states both
civil law and common law countries with regard to international law in
particular the book analyses the interplay between international law eu law
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and national law in the case law of the court of justice of the eu the
european court of human rights and national jurisdictions in europe it
provides the reader with insights into how the international legal practice
of the eu and its member states impacts the development of international law
both in terms of doctrines such as treaty making and customary law the
exercise of extraterritorial jurisdiction state responsibility and the
settlement of disputes as well as particular sub fields of international law
such as human rights law and international economic law in addition the book
covers other important areas such as the use of force and collective security
the law of armed conflict and global and regional international organisations
it provides european perspectives on all these issues and will be of great
value to students scholars and practitioners

International Law

2018-12-13

based on case studies this book offers an insight in various european
activities and practices in data management and their interaction with
policies and programs the latter form the background for the following case
studies provide the conceptual framework at the same time giving an
exhaustive understanding of the specific subjects the case studies share
common themes and give a concrete insight into vital issues such as web
archiving digitization of analog archives researchers motivations for sharing
data and how libraries archives and researchers can collaborate in creating
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research tools and services

Research Data Management - A European Perspective

2017-12-04

second edition of a successful textbook that provides an insightful analysis
of the world financial system

Financial Markets and Institutions

2012-06-28

sustainable development policy a european perspective uses a variety of
multidisciplinary perspectives to explore the ways in which sustainable
infrastructures can play a more prominent and effective role in international
development policy building on a solid introduction to sustainability and
development policy this book discusses ways in which viable reform can be
promoted through coherent governing the design of social security systems
education systems and the possibilities of fair trade as an alternative
trading concept sustainable development policy generates a platform on which
to encourage constructive dialogue on issues surrounding sustainability in
the wake of the global scarcity of natural and economic resources this edited
collection will be of great interest to all students and lecturers of
development studies and development policy as well as researchers from other
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disciplines looking for an introduction to sustainable development policy and
its practical applications

Sustainable Development Policy

2019-01-17

understanding the new global economy a european perspective argues that
globalisation is facing economic and political headwinds a new global
economic geography is emerging cross border relationships are changing and
global governance structures must come to terms with a new multipolar world
this book clarifies the fundamental questions and trade offs in this new
global economy and gives readers the tools to understand contemporary debates
it presents a range of possible policy options without being prescriptive
following a modular structure each chapter takes a similar approach but can
also be read as a stand alone piece state of the art academic research and
historical experiences are weaved throughout the book and readers are pointed
towards relevant sources of information this text is an accessible guide to
the contemporary world economy suited to students of international economics
political economy globalisation and european studies it will also be valuable
reading for researchers professionals and general readers interested in
economics politics and civil society



cargo work errol fernandes

2023-08-28 23/30
cargo work errol

fernandes

Understanding the New Global Economy

2021-11-07

understanding the new global economy a european perspective argues that
globalisation is facing economic and political headwinds a new global
economic geography is emerging cross border relationships are changing and
global governance structures must come to terms with a new multipolar world
this book clarifies the fundamental questions and trade offs in this new
global economy and gives readers the tools to understand contemporary debates
it presents a range of possible policy options without being prescriptive
following a modular structure each chapter takes a similar approach but can
also be read as a stand alone piece state of the art academic research and
historical experiences are weaved throughout the book and readers are pointed
towards relevant sources of information this text is an accessible guide to
the contemporary world economy suited to students of international economics
political economy globalisation and european studies it will also be valuable
reading for researchers professionals and general readers interested in
economics politics and civil society

Understanding the New Global Economy

2021-11-07

as europe moves towards becoming a truly single european market its
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contribution to global marketing grows this topical text expands upon
existing international marketing theory and synthesizes it with colourful
examples of relevant international marketing practice topics covered include
marketing information systems marketing research product development pricing
issues international promotion distribution channels with a strong
theoretical framework this informative text draws out the key issues within
the developing european union and the role it plays in marketing around the
globe its excellent pedagogy including case studies summaries text boxes and
a website to run alongside helps make it a valuable resource for academics
and professionals alike visit the companion website at routledge com
textbooks 0415314178

Teaching Controversial Issues

2003

this book provides a view into the multi dimensional and multi contextual
nature of community policing it brings together important conceptual
discussions as well as numerous case studies and real life examples of
european community policing practices it further offers insights into how the
primarily locally focused concept of community policing fits into an
increasingly interconnected world our book is intended for professionals
working in community policing academics and policymakers developing community
policing procedures in addition the book aims to provide information for
readers who are new to the subject of community policing the wide range of
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examples and case studies make it also an excellent resource for teaching
materials

Israel and the Creation of a Palestinian State

1985-01-01

this comprehensive textbook is the first to go beyond a west european
perspective and provide a clear overview of the whole of european politics
jan erik lane and svante ersson address the similarities of key political
features among states in western central eastern northern and southern europe
and look forward to political developments at the turn of the century
traditionally books have polarized europe by focusing on points of divergence
european politics provides a thoroughgoing analysis of several converging
themes including political culture the nature of the state party systems and
the formation of government and public policies with this approach to
economic social and political aspects of politics in europe this major text
presents a europe that within the context of reform transition and
integration has more in common in the early 1990s than ever before with a
clear thematic structure and helpful discussions of data drawn from some 30
countries european politics offers both an accessible and genuinely
comparative text which will be essential reading for student and researcher
alike
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International Strategic Marketing

2004-07-31

over recent decades almost every area of historical study has seen its global
turn from consumption to finance from politics to migration from social order
to cultural patterns this volume reflects the vibrant state of global history
scholarship in europe and examines to what extent global history is practiced
and conceptualised distinctively within europe drawing together contributions
from scholars from france germany hungary the netherlands switzerland and the
uk the book offers a sweeping overview of the state of the field in
particular the contributors look at histories of colonialism and imperial
expansion knowledge circulation and mobility across borders this book
reflects the diversity of current scholarship on global and transnational
history and will offer important insights for anyone interested in
understanding the cutting edge of research in this area

Community Policing - A European Perspective

2017-05-24

the decades between ca 1280 and ca 1380 were marked by a striking affinity to
the mendicant orders on the part of many female members of royal and princely
courts and yet queens princesses and mendicants is both an innovative and
comparatively neglected juxtaposition in medieval studies for historical
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research has generally tended to neglect the relationship between mendicants
and aristocratic women this volume unites twelve articles written by experts
from seven european countries the contributions cover a wide array of
medieval european kingdoms in order to facilitate direct comparisons was
affinity towards the mendicants a prevalent phenomenon in the late middle
ages can one even term philomendicantism a late medieval european movement
the collection of essays provides answers to these and other questions within
the field of gender religious and cultural history

European Politics

1996-08-19

cars are essential in modern western societies some even say that our modern
lifestyles would have been impossible without cars the dependency of western
societies on our cars is a unique situation in history but does not get much
attention car use is seen as just a normal situation the population at large
knows the risks knows the disadvantages experiences the advantages and keeps
driving using data from western europe this book examines three key themes
frequent car use car dependence and the future of passenger car mobility in
societies in conclusion in modern western risk societies more attention needs
to be paid to car dependence its driving forces its advantages its problems
and challenges for the future
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The Practice of Global History

2019-08-22

Queens, Princesses and Mendicants

2019-03-11

The Car-dependent Society

2016-04-01
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